
School Packs
for children in Hungary

UKRAINERELIEF

OFFERING

North Carolina Baptists, through Baptists on
Mission, have a partnership with Hungarian
Baptist Aid, through which English is taught in
their schools, and the Bible is taught in their
schools. 

Young adults have the opportunity to spend two
years teaching in a Hungarian school with Baptists
on Mission. Additionally, each summer NC
Baptists work with our missionary, Alicia Jones, to
do English Bible Camps in Hungary.

With this partnership, you can assist by helping
provide packs of school supplies for children in
Hungary. Your offerings help to give children the
supplies they need so they can learn, and most
importantly, hear the life-changing message of the
gospel of Jesus Christ in their school.

North Carolina Baptists, through Baptists on
Mission, are responding to the recent events in
Ukraine. With refugees entering neighboring
countries, such as Hungary and Poland, NC
Baptists are offering clothing, food, and other
forms of care to Ukrainians.

For many years, Baptists on Mission had a
partnership with Ukrainian Baptists, and we are
working with them now to serve their churches as
they seek to minister to people during this time of
difficulty and crisis. 

Your offerings will go directly to support these
ministries, as volunteers care for Ukrainian
refugees, assist Ukraine Baptists, and assist them
in sharing the truth of the gospel of Jesus Christ
with people who need to hear it.


